Good afternoon Loyalsock Township School District Families,
This is Jerry McLaughlin, Superintendent of Schools with an update.

It has been a great week here at Loyalsock. Everyone has stepped up to support our students and
| am very proud of the work we have done to plan for the future.

| want to outline our plans for the next two weeks.

We will provide both planned instruction as well as enrichment and review activities from
Monday, April 6, 2020 through Thursday, April 9, 2020.

On April 10, 2020 no services will be provided.

We will resume with planned instruction along with enrichment and review on April 13 and will
be in session April 13 through April 17.

The Loyalsock Township High School will continue with online planned instruction.

The Loyalsock Township Middle School will start online planned instruction with our students
on Monday April 6, 2020.

Donald Schick Elementary school will continue with enrichment and review activities. We are
making plans to move ahead with online planned instruction and will phase this in over a period
of time.

On April 13, 2020, Schick Elementary will start with online planned instruction for grades 4 and
5.

On April 20, 2020, Schick Elementary will start with online planned instruction for grades K-3.
Our building principals will continue to communicate information to students and their families.

As a reminder, we have drive-through lunch on Monday and Wednesday for our families. We
will distribute both lunch and breakfast foods during this time and families will be provided with
food for multiple days.

Food boxes are also available for our families. We will plan to have extra food boxes for families
during the lunch period on Wednesday.

Lancer pride continues to shine and we are all working together to serve our students and their
families during this time.

Have a great weekend and stay safe.






